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Subject: Communication sponsored by Alder Tate II, on behalf of the Racine Fire Department,
requesting to change parking restrictions in the area of Packard Avenue, 1700 block of Packard.

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 3-9-21:  Recommends that
the request to install parking restrictions in the 1700 block of Packard Avenue be granted, as
attached.

Fiscal Note: The estimated cost of this signage will result in an installation cost of $300.00 and an
annual maintenance cost of $80.00.
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